
July 15th 2024 

To:  Jessica McDonnell-Buwalda 
 Planner - Conservation Officer 
 London Borough of Camden 
 5 Pancras Square, London, N1C 4AG 

Application reference: 2024/2683/L and 2024/2693/L 

Addendum Nr.1 to DAS/ Heritage Statement for 1&2 Byron Villas, Vale of Heath 

After the site meeting with the conservation officer on the 9th of July 2024 the following 

amendments have been made: 

Flat 1 
The bathroom under the stairs and the proposed projection of the under-stairs cupboard 
have been omitted and the bathroom/kitchen arrangement, proposed in Flat 2 has been 
adopted in the GF Flat.  

Internal Details 
All existing traditional architectural features  - skirting, cornices, joinery will be retained 
and unaltered, but will be redecorated and repaired. 

 


